
 

      Mail on Friday 
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    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

15th March 2024 

Year 6 Boys’ Football Team 

Congratulations to the Y6 boys’ football team who competed at the ESFA regional competition in  

Birmingham this week. After finishing top of their group, they won the semi final before losing 2-0 in extra 

time in the last minutes of the final. However, the team have qualified for the national finals to be held later 

in the year. We have never done this in this competition! A huge well done to Joe, Noah, Travis, Zidane,  

Henry, Sam, Roman, Harrison and Leo. We are so proud of you all. 

The Big Walk and Wheel  

11th March 2024 until 22nd March 2024 

The Big Walk and Wheel continues next week. 

Please continue to encourage your child(ren) to take active journeys to school, on as many days as 

possible, during the event. Each day, teachers will record how many children have come into school 

by an alternative way to a car. This can include walk, bike, scooter or park and stride. The total  

number of children who have taken part will be collected at the end of the week and the winning 

class in both key stages will win a class mufti day. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Girls & Social Media: A Guide for Parents and Caregivers 

Common Sense Media have written an article aimed at helping parents and caregivers to support their 

pre-teen and teenage girls with their mental health and wellbeing.  

Read the full article Girls and Social Media: A Guide for Parents and Caregivers | Common Sense Media  

Weekly Newsletter 



Year 3 Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre 

On Monday, the Year 3 children visited Shropshire Hills Discovery Centre to find out more about the 

Bronze Age and Iron Age.  

We started off looking at the woolly mammoth skeleton from the last Ice Age before stepping forwards in 

time and looking at roundhouses and hill forts. We found out about what life would have been like during 

these times and what we would have been doing as children. The leaders also talked to us about the 

different hill forts that were in Shropshire and where we can still see evidence of them today.  

During our activity time, we had the opportunity to have a go at creating a woven wattle and daub wall, 

firing a slingshot, painting our hands with celtic patterns and carding some wool.  

 

  

 

 



Library Membership Application Form 

If you would like your child to join the library, please find below the library  

membership application form.  Please complete and take it to your nearest library. 

Thank you. 



A note from the Friends of 

Redhill Primary Academy 

 
Ice Cream Van! 

Only 1 week to go until the ice cream van is back!  

Our very own ice cream man will be selling scrumptious treats after school on Friday 22nd March in the big 
playground!  

 
Children in Years 2 to 6 - please send them with exact change! We aim to have served all these children 

before the end of the school day. Children in nursery, reception and year 1 who do not attend  
annexe - please don't send your child with money; please collect them as normal then, if you want to, 

make your way to the big playground where you can pay the ice cream man yourself.  
All year’s children attending annexe - please send money in with them in a named little bag or purse and 

the staff will take them over. 
 

Below is the ice cream menu: 






